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As highlighted in our last bulletin we
have now arranged the following
events to take place:

Bike Safety Event — 14"
March 2015

Since our last Bulletin was issued we
have continued to make excellent
progress with the works on site.
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Over the course of the next 4 weeks
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hand with their bicycles and will be
giving out information about the
hidden dangers and blind spots when
cycling in and around construction
vehicles and other traffic.

completed within the next 3 to 4
weeks which will result in a significant
reduction in vehicle movements on
the local roads.

There will also be an opportunity to
get your cycle registered with the
police where you will be given a
unique identification code.

In the unfortunate event that your
cycle gets stolen, it can be tracked
before it is sold on auctions sites such
as eBay and the like.

A detailed itinerary for the event will
be issued in the next 2 weeks




Site Open Day — 14" March
2015

ISG will open their doors to the site
and carry out supervised site tours as

well as giving an overview of what has

been going on behind their hoarding
for the past 8 months.

Again this event is an opportunity for
the local community of all ages to get
involved and hopefully get a better
understanding of the construction
industry, the processes involved and
the career opportunities that exist
within the industry.

| live in Beckenham, Kent and | have
been in the Construction industry for
over 30 years now and in that time |
have gained a lot of experience with
various main contractors including
Balfour Beatty, who | spent 14 years
with.

I joined ISG 12 months ago and |
have been on the American School
project since works started on site.

Interesting Facts

We have worked 100,000 man
hours on site since June 2014.

There have been no reportable
accidents or incidents on site since
we commenced our works.

There has been approximately
22,000 tonnes of earth removed
from site.

Since works commenced on site
there has been approximately 1500
vehicle movements to and from
site.

_ . In our last Considerate
We intend to run this on the same day  Constructor’s audit we received an
excellent score of 41/ 50.

as the cycle event and again there will
be a detailed itinerary issued in the
next 2 weeks.

We look forward to seeing a good
turnout for both events so please take
the time out, come along and enjoy
the events.

My name is Derek Haran and | am the
Senior Construction Manager and |
am responsible for the management
of all the activities on site.

Please feel free to call the number
highlighted below if there are any
issues you wish to discuss and we will
endeavour to address these as
quickly as possible.

Site Phone Number:
0207 7482664
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